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Attention Sophomores!  Be sure you are checking your school email for 

your scheduling appointment.  Counselors will begin seeing 10th graders as 

early as TODAY.  Your email invitation is your pass to come to guidance at 

your appointed day and time.  If you cannot make your scheduled day and 



time, please see Mrs. Stone or Mrs. Turner as soon as possible to 

research. 

 
Join us for our INTERNATIONAL CLUB’S VALENTINE’S DAY 

CELEBRATION!  We will be learning about how other cultures celebrate 
this special holiday.  We are also very excited to have one of our own 

students share about the exciting adventure of studying abroad. 
The meeting will take place TOMORROW, Thursday, February 13th in 

room 315 at 2:20pm.  All are welcome! 
 
 

GCC will meet TOMORROW in the Library Nook! 
 
 

This week, the Positive School Climate Committee will be selling cans of 
ORANGE CRUSH for $1. The Crush will be available for sale during all 
lunches TODAY and Thursday.  PSCC will deliver the crush during first 
block on Valentine’s Day which is this Friday.  Buy a can of CRUSH for a 

friend or teacher and make their day! 
 
 

Attention cast, crew and orchestra members of Mary Poppins: 
Please bring your completed tee shirt orders form with cash or check 
to Mrs. Birkemeier in room 105) by Thursday, Feb. 13th if you would 

like to order a shirt for the show. 
 
 

Attention all freshman: 
Link Crew will be hosting a Valentine's Day activity during lunches 

TOMORROW AND FRIDAY. Write the name of a teacher or class that you 
HEART and trade it in for a piece of candy. Look for the Link Crew table 

and Heart Tree during lunches and stop by. 
 

Due to the Snow Day Friday, the field trip to the BOCES Tech Center 

has been rescheduled to this Friday, Feb 14th.  

 

 



 
Attention Spain, France, Italy 2021 travelers.  Our Spring Niagara 

Chocolate Fundraiser is now extended.  Please enter orders online by 
February 21st and bring all monies collected the first day back from break 
on February 24th.  Now is your chance to boost your sales to family and 

friends over break! 
 

 SPANISH CLUB, our next meeting is this Wednesday, February 26 at 2:20 in 

room 314. We will be learning about and making traditional Guatemalan Worry 

Dolls! Hope to see you there! 

 
NROTC Presentation for Juniors 

Our Marine Corps Representative, Sgt. Lebrun, will present information about the 

NROTC (Navy Reserve Officer Training Corps) application process, timeline, 

scholarships, program requirements and more.  If you are interested in Navy or 

Marine ROTC, you should plan to attend this information session in the College & 

Career Center on Thursday, February 13th at 10:30am.   

Sign up in the College & Career Center or through Naviance, if you would like 

to attend this presentation.   

 

 

Upcoming College Visits: 

Don’t miss the opportunity to meet with the admissions counselor from your dream 

school or the schools you are thinking about.  Sign up through Naviance or in the 

College & Career Center to attend the upcoming college visits: 

 

College Day/Date Time 

 

Check Naviance for the most up-to-date list. 

 


